UFUA Aviation Branch
PO Box 187
Greenacres, SA 5086
Phone: 0428 553 859

Email: admin@ufuav.asn.au
Web: ufuav.asn.au
ABN: 96 533 521914

11 July 2024

Jacqueline McHenry

Returning Officer

Australian Electoral Commission
86-88 Mann Street Gosford
NSW 2250

Dear Jacqueline,
RE: RESPONSE TO POST-ELECTION REPORT E2023/192

In accordance with section 198 of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act
2009, the United Firefighters’ Union of Australia - Aviation Branch (“UFUA”) wishes
to respond to the AEC’s adverse report to the UFUA’s rules.

The UFUA does not intend to take any action regarding the adverse report, as the
AEC adjusted the ballot period to allow electors to complete and return their voter
packs.

Yours faithfully,

i

Wesley Garrett,
Secretary
UFUA Aviation Branch



